
March News: 

Our Environmental Leaders for the 2017  

school year are Elias, Chloe and Ollie.  

They have spent this month brainstorming 

 ideas for our new space and putting together 

 their project for Green School. They will 

 attend Green School April 28th and are excited 

 to share what is happening at Parkdale and  

learn about what others schools are doing in their gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cooking: Students have been harvesting vegetables this term. Their 

highlight was making pita pizzas. Students were very creative in 

their pizza making and some of the pizza’s had eggplant, capsicum, 

tomatoes, silver beet topped with 4 different types of cheese. Yum! 

The students have spent many Friday’s digging up the new area and 

removing rocks and plants. We were able to finish the space during 

our Garden Club Working Bee. The space looks great and we are very 

excited to start using the new space next term. 


